
 
 

Mock Exams 2020 
                                                                                       
 

 Tuesday 21st January 2020 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 
This year’s Trial or Mock Exams for the Leaving and Junior Certificate classes 
will begin on Wednesday 12th February, prior to the mid-term.  
 
We are aware that parents face many demands currently and we have done 
our best to keep the costs as low as possible. However, we feel that the 
students benefit from sitting the mock examinations in advance of the State 
Examinations. Unfortunately the companies correcting the mocks have 
increased their fee this year, hence the increase below. However through a 
range of initiatives we have kept the cost as low as possible. 
 
Leaving Certificate:   €150 
Junior Certificate:     €90  
 
This fee includes the costs of the Question Papers, CDs, a mock oral in the 
case of Leaving Cert Irish, French and German, and the correction of those 
scripts which will be sent away.  In the case of two brothers sitting the exams, 
there will be a reduction of €20. This sibling discount will be applied to the final 
bill. Please ensure both fees are added to bill before making payment. 
 
Mock fees are now available to be paid through our online Easy Payments 
system which can be accessed on our school app or through the link on our 
school website www.naascbs.ie. 
 
  

With kind regards & many thanks 
 
 

 
        _______________ 

                                                            Ben Travers 
                            Principal 


